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Sports Report

Sport Fall Football

Positive Developments
and Highlights

Most of the discussion during the tail end of the season and
during the offseason has centered around the alignment for
future years. Most schools totally understand the fact that it will
be late due to COVID and look forward to the day when the
alignment is completed with a year or more to schedule
contests.

Issues of Concern
(legal, playing Rules,
fiscal management,
etc.)

Stadium costs continue to increase with changes in minimum
wage levels and will need in the future to be transferred to ticket
holders in terms of ticket pricing.

Championship
Update/Review

The 2022 Football Finals held at Kroger Field in Lexington were
an unqualified success. 
The regular season was fairly smooth with minimal problems. It
will be interesting to see the feedback from the alignment and
when district numbers are assigned, especially when they see
which teams are in the "sister" districts for which the coaches
fought so hard to play.

Officials
Update/Review

Our assigners relay continuing issues with the shortage of
officials and the lack of numbers to train new officials.

Staff and Worker
Update NONE

Fiscal and Budget
Issues and Review
(attendance, etc.)

Attendance was strong, buoyed of course by great matchups
and good weather for five of the six games

Noteworthy Changes /
Anticipates Changes

None, except that an agreement has been reached to extend
the finals to Kroger Field through 2026


